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Chief Revenue Officer – Multimillion American Parts Manufacturer 
 
Background 
Our client was a $300M industrial manufacturer that created custom parts with quick turnaround for prototype 
and short-run production. The company created machined metal and injection-molded plastic parts and shipped 
them the next business day. Its medical device, electronics, consumer products, appliance, and automotive 
manufacturing customers used the parts for prototyping, market evaluation, and functional testing.  
 
The Need 
Revenue for our client was derived from the manufacture and product sale to developers and engineers of 
quick-turn, low volume of custom parts for prototyping, support of internal manufacturing, and limited quantity 
product release. Products and product lines were sold primarily through their website, so success of the 
business to grow revenue depended on their ability to attract new and repeat customers. Additionally, 
competitive pricing was required to be maintained, and must consistently provide clients quality custom parts 
within the required timeframe. To that end, our client needed a Chief Revenue Officer to lead the way to grow 
the revenue streams exponentially. 
 
Our Search Process 
The client recognized that candidates for this role must have a knowledge and understanding of highly technical 
processes in product development and engineering. They believed that the best candidates would come with 
experience from companies that were either users of advanced technology, or themselves developers of highly 
technical products. Therefore, our team initially compiled a target list of companies that offered solutions in 
computer hardware, networking, communications, robotics in industrial automation, and electrical product 
manufacturing. We also included consulting firms with expertise in manufacturing and industrial processes, as 
well as direct competitors to our client. Using this list of target companies, we identified the top sales and 
business development leaders, specifically seeking people with a demonstrated track record of growing top and 
bottom-line revenue.  Global experience, ideally as an expatriate was desired, as well as experience as a change 
agent, strong collaborative skills and success working in a matrix environment.   Eight stakeholder and board 
member interviews were conducted with the final candidates where one finalist was offered the position. 
 
Our NGS Global Value-Add 
• NGS Global provided thorough and comprehensive knowledge, understanding, and known challenges of the 

sector in which the company competed. 
• Having equity-owner partners who do the work themselves, in-depth understanding and knowledge of what 

the true issues are, and then the credibility in the industry to articulate them to the right candidate was 
important. 

• NGS Global’s minimal off-limits access proved to be a significant advantage and benefit to our client.  
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